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As usual, our December event was the Christmas Dinner which was held on December 6
at Martha’s Orchard with 42 attending. Photos will be included in the January issue of
the newsletter. Watch for it!!

It will be time to pay your annual dues in January (if you haven’t already paid them.) To
date, dues have been received from lots of our members. Membership is still just $15
for single or family membership and your check should be payable to HCAA and mailed to
Wilma Winings, 2685 S County Road 300 E, Danville IN 46122.

Dues for 2020 have been paid by: Bob Bailey, Cassandra Bartolovich, Reed Blair, Red
Calvert, Jim Graham, Dorel Graves, Robert Graves, Bob Hansen, Amy Hills, Mike Hoover,
Don Hughes, Chris Johnson, Mike King, Steve Krebs, Jeff Lahr, Jimmy Lewis, Max Lyons,
Scott Mattingly, John McKinney, Norm Patrum, Rick Princell, Allan Reed, David
Remondini, Jim Schrage, Jim Snyder, Louis Soto, Dick Stevens, Vern Sullenger, Hal
Vangundy, Tim Vangundy, Ernie Wickersham, Wilma Winings, Andy Woodward, and
Susan Zellers. THANK YOU!

Board Meeting Notes — No board meeting in December.

FUTURE EVENTS

The first Board Meeting in 2020 will be on March 10 to plan our activities for the year. All
members are welcome to attend and take part in the proceedings.

In the November newsletter, mention was made of National Pie Day as being March 14.
However, that date is really National Pi Day. (National Pie Day is January 23.) Confused?
Regardless, we will go with Pi Day in March as the weather should be better then. If you
have a question as to what Pi Day is, you can Google it and get all the details. (It has to
do with math.) So keep the date of Saturday, March 14, open and we will celebrate with
pie at the airport, along with other foods. This will be a special get together so don’t
miss it! More details later.
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PIZZA PARTY AND GAME NIGHT A SUCCESS

The November pizza party was a lot of fun with multiple pizzas with various toppings to
suit everyone. And there were lots and lots of desserts! The very few pieces of pizza left
over were taken home to snack on later. Several participated in the games and we look
forward to a repeat next year. Photos follow.
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Jim, Lou, Vern, Norm, Pattie
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Amy took a selfie with Wilma

A state trooper spied a car puttering along at 22 MPH. So he turned on his lights and pulled the
driver over. Approaching the car, he noticed that five old guys were inside and they looked
wide-eyed and terribly pale. The driver pleaded with him, “Officer, | don’t understand. | was
doing exactly the speed limit. What seems to be the problem?” “Sir the officer replies, “You
weren't speeding, but driving slower than the speed limit can also be dangerous.” "l beg to
differ, Officer. | was doing the speed limit exactly: twenty-two miles an hour,” the old man said.
The trooper, chuckling, explained to him that “22” was the highway number, not the speed limit.
A bit embarrassed, the man grinned and thanked the officer for pointing out his error. “But
before | let you go, sir, | have to ask... Is everyone in the car ok? These guys seem awfully
shaken.” “Oh, theyll be all right in a minute,” the old man said. “We just got off Route 119.”

Christmas!!
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